Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education
DIGOS CITY DIVISION

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
SGOD-2024-_§ EIQ

To : SGOD and CID Chiefs
Public Schools District Supervisors
All Section Heads
Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads
All others concerned

Subject : ATTENDANCE IN THE LAUNCHING OF SCUBASURERO, AN
UNDERWATER AND COASTAL CLEAN-UP DRIVE

Date September 26, 2024

Herewith is the invitation letter from the Office of the City Greening
Program dated September 25, 2024 re: invitation on “SCUBAsurero”, an
underwater and coastal clean-up drive on September 27, 2024 from
5:00 am onwards at Fishlanding Area, Brgy. Sinawilan, Digos City.

The City Government puts a new heart into the festivities on water by
not just pulling together a series of wholesome entertainment by the beach
but to honor and promote the sanctity of our natural environment and
foster ecological integrity by clearing our water perimeters off plastics and
other debris in its vicinity.

In relation, this Office hereby enjoins the field to participate in said
environmental activity. Further, participants are also advised to wear the
Matatag white t-shirt and bring garbage bags or empty sacks, extra t-shirt,
hand gloves and refillable water tumbler.

For information and guidance.

For and in absence of
Schools Division Superintendent:
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OLLIE B. OLIVER

Chief Education Supervisor
School Governance and Operations Division
Jigos Cis Officer-In-Charge
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Address: Roxas cor. Lopez Jaena Street, Zone Il, Digos City (8002)
Telephone Nos.: (082) 553-8375; (082) 553-8396




Republic of the Philippines
Province of Davao del Sur

City Of Digos kuswu o PPN

OFFICE OF THE CITY GREENING PROGRAM
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September 25, 2024 Ere ’
MELLANIE P. ESPACIO
Digos City Schools Divisions Superintendent 2%

DepED

Dear Ma‘'am/Sir:

Greetings!

The City Government holds its ground pursuing ecological sustainability as it fosters
mutual reliance and support to partner government agencies in a collaborative mode forged to
leave a lasting legacy for Digoserios. ¢

We are set to conduct the second SCUBAsurero or underwater clean up drive.
Hence, we are inviting volunteer groups/ organizations/ institutions to join us for the Coastal
Clean-up Drive on September 27, 2024, 5 am, @ Fishlanding Area, Brgy. Sinawilan,
Digos City.

As we commit to deliberately intercept widespread pollution on our waters and natural
habitat, we are counting on our citizens as well who share our hopes and vision, taking this
responsibility at heart.This is to show our commitment to marine life protection, as we
particularly target underwater waste in coastal areas. Debris in the coastal ecosystems threaten
marine life as may be ingested or become entangled in plastic and other waste, leading to
injuries or death, wreaking havoc to the entire ecosystem.

We are enjoining you and your members/ staff/ officers to participate on this very
important environmental activity. Please be advised to bring garbage bags or empty sacks,
extra t-shirt, hand gloves and refillable water tumbler. For more info you may contact us
through mobile numbers 09918134547 (smart) / 09678753229 (globe).

We are truly privileged to be your partner and ally in achieving a healthier, more
conducive habitat for our fishes and other sea thriving fauna, and we are looking forward to
more opportunities of working with you.

Thank you for your invaluable support and cooperation.

Yours in public service,




